
 
Temporary Part-Time Reserve School Warden 

 

Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council is seeking to 

recruit Temporary Part-Time Reserve School Wardens. 

Applications are sought from suitably qualified persons for 

the above post.  A panel of successful candidates will be 

formed from which appointments will be made. 

 

Successful candidates will be required to make themselves 

available for work in the following areas: 

 
Ballinteer/Dundrum/Stillorgan/Sandyford-

Glencullen/Dun Laoghaire/Killiney-

Shankill/Blackrock 
 

Application forms and further details can be obtained from 

our website at www.dlrcoco.ie or from the Traffic & Road 

Safety Section by calling 01 2054700 or by emailing 

info@dlrcoco.ie  

 
Completed Application forms should be returned to the 

postal address below or by emailing info@dlrcoco.ie not 

later than 4.30pm on Friday, 28th June 2024. 

 

The Traffic & Road Safety Section, 

Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council  

County Hall 

Marine Road 

Dún Laoghaire 

Co. Dublin. 

 
Dún Laoghaire Rathdown County Council is an Equal 

Opportunities Employer 
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